BROWN COUNTY PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT
SPECIAL INFORMATIONAL MEETING OF TRUSTEES
FEBRUARY 27, 1:00 P.M.

Present: Margaret Scranton, Catherine Tracy, Richard Young, Director

The purpose of this meeting was for the opportunity to do a telephone conference call with the Salem
lowa Public Library representatives. Three community people represented the Salem library. They
have recently completed a library building project, using Kiingner Architects. Salem has a population of

400, and were on a limited budget.

The Salem participants shared their experiences of building a new library building, providing their building
processes, financial aspects, community support, and answering any questions we raised.

This was an informational meeting only; no business was transacted.

Respectfully submitted,

G . -
Margaret ¥. Scranton
Secretary



